
Conference Manager Parent Resources 

Item Item Description   

7 Parent Video 1 

• This will go through the 
process of creating a parent 
account in the Conference 
Manager. 

• Accessible to parents from 
the Vimeo site.   

8 Parent Video 2 

• This will go through the 
process of booking a 
meeting in the Conference 
Manager. 

• Accessible to parents from 
the Vimeo site.   

9 Parent Video 3 

• This demonstrates the 
process for a parent to join 
a virtual parent teacher 
conference with a mobile 
device 

• We anticipate most parents 
will use mobile devices for 
virtual conferences. 

• Accessible to parents from 
the Vimeo site. 

 

10 Parent Video 4 

• This demonstrates the 
process for a parent to join 
a virtual parent teacher 
conference with a laptop or 
desktop 

• We feel that using a laptop 
or desktop provides parents 
with the best virtual 
conference experience 

• Accessible to parents from 
the Vimeo site. 

  

https://vimeo.com/468225506
https://vimeo.com/468250128
https://vimeo.com/468252027
https://vimeo.com/468255284

